
High School Board Report 6-12-18 
 
Student/Staff Appreciation Week​ -  The week of May 7-12 was Student/Staff Appreciation 
Week.  Gestures of thanks were ongoing throughout the week culminating in activity day on 
Friday afternoon.  Staff members created activities for students and staff to join.  Examples 
included:  yard games, basketball, fitness walking, open labs, ice cream treats, etc. 
 
Choir Concert​ - The Chamber Choir performed the final concert of the year on May 14th.  The 
music was terrific.  Awards and recognitions were also announced periodically throughout the 
concert.  Thank you for the wonderful performances throughout the year. 
 
Senior Art Show​ - The Senior Art Show took place on May 16th in the high school gallery.  As 
always, the artwork was excellent and artists had the opportunity to speak with others about 
their art.  Jacob Miller created a self portrait that was selected for the annual district art 
purchase. 
 
Children’s Play​ - Hansel and Gretel was performed by the THS Drama Department on May 23. 
The performed for the elementary and middle school during the day and the public performance 
occurred in the evening.  The performance was also followed by Drama Awards.  Great job by 
all. 
 
Senior Awards Night​ - Senior Awards night occurred on May 30.  Thank you to all of our 
community supporters for their financial contribution to the future education of our seniors.  Your 
investment in our future is appreciated by the students. 
 
High School Graduation​ - Graduation took place on June 3rd.  109 Seniors graduated.  It was a 
memorable experience for all.  Thank you to all Board members and staff members in 
attendance.  Class future plans: 

● 33 % of the class will attend a 2 year school, as a part of a 4 year transfer program. 
● 12 % will be attending a 4 year school.  
● 23 % will attend a technical college.  
● 4 % will enter an apprenticeship.  
● 18 % will directly join the workforce. 
● 3 % are undecided 
● 7 % will be entering the military.  

 
Softball​ - The Softball Team has continued with their great season advancing to the State 
Tournament.  Congratulations to players and coaches.  Good Luck at State!  The Division 3 
Semifinal will be played on Friday, June 8th at 10:00 AM against Prescott.  The Division 3 
Championship is scheduled for Saturday, June 9th at 1:00 PM. 


